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February 23, 2022 

 

Dear HCS Education Community: 

 

Optimist Youth Appreciation  

 

Help us celebrate the wonderful youth in our community.  Below you will find a link to the Hartland 

Optimist Youth Appreciation Nomination Form 2022.  This form can be filled out for any outstanding 

young person that you know who makes a difference through community service, special achievement, good 

judgement and choices, perseverance, or who has overcome hardship.  Please share this with friends, youth 

pastors, neighbors, business owners, etc.  Nominations are due by March 25, 2022 with a ceremony to be 

held on April 27, 2022 at 6:30 pm in the Performing Arts Center located in the Hartland Educational 

Support Service Center, 9525 E. Highland Road, Howell, MI 48843.  We look forward to honoring the 

outstanding achievements of our young citizens.  

 

https://forms.gle/QyDuKwieXyCuEhmn6 

 

Seeking to Hire Custodians 

 

If you are looking for a full-year position working in a fantastic environment with benefits, look no further 

than HCS.  The Hartland School District is hiring custodians (day and evening) with opportunities to accept 

overtime work.  Please visit the job description and process for applying at:  

https://www.hartlandschools.us/documents/Departments/Personnel/JobOpenings/2021-2022/Building-

Custodian.pdf .  I ask that you share this posting with friends and neighbors who would be excited to help us 

provide a fantastic learning environment for our children.    

 

End of Season, Conference, and State Tournaments 

 

Our winter season student athletes and academic participants have been extremely competitive this year.  I 

wish each individual and team the best as they compete in the end of season, conference, and state 

tournaments.  Remember the importance of reason, respect, and responsibility and always represent your 

school and community positively.  Good sportsmanship is expected by all, without exception.  GO 

EAGLES!   

 

Scheduling and JK-Kindergarten Enrollment for 2022-23 

 

Our schools are in the process of scheduling and determining section needs for the fall of 2022.  Please ask 

questions of your children about the process and deadlines.  If you are aware of any families looking to 

enroll for Junior Kindergarten or Kindergarten, encourage them to enroll as soon as possible.  Parents 

waiting too long to enroll could find their child not assigned to their home school.    
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Weekly COVID Update: 

 

Since my last update on February 16, 2022, the data shows: 

 

Livingston County Average Percentage of Positive Results for all Tested:  10.8%  

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Day:  45.8 

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Week:  321 

 

The district has been notified of positive or probable COVID cases at Creekside Elementary (2), Hartland 

Middle School (1), and Hartland High School (1).   

 

Please remember to self-report to the LCHD at https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6359915/UPDATED-

COVID-19-Self-Report-Form.  Continue monitoring for symptoms, stay home if symptoms are present, and 

pursue testing.  We got this! 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

Superintendent 
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